Martha’s Vineyard 

Pandemic Preparedness Committee

November 21, 2006

Ms. Susan Schofield

Communications Center

Dear Ms. Schofield,

The Martha’s Vineyard Pandemic Preparedness Committee is extending an invitation to you and your department to participate in a tabletop exercise. This drill will be held at the Oak Bluffs School gym/cafeteria on Saturday, December 16, 2006. Registration is from 8:30 am to 9 am, with the exercise immediately following until 1:00 pm. Food and beverages will be provided.

Our committee includes representatives from Martha’s Vineyard Hospital, Boards of Health, Emergency Management, Emergency Medical Services, and Visiting Nurses. We are committed to addressing concerns and potential events related to a pandemic situation affecting Martha’s Vineyard. We look forward to working with each town and County department to improve preparedness planning and hope you will be able to participate in the drill on December 16th.

Please respond by email to Christine Mercier (cmercier@mvhospital.org) by December 6, 2006 with the expected number of attendees. 

Sincerely,

Martha’s Vineyard Pandemic Preparedness Committee

cc:

Superintendent of Schools


State Police

Communications Center


Red Cross

Massachusetts Highway Department

Vineyard Transit Authority

Steamship Authority



Island Counseling Center

M.V. Airport




Pharmacies

Community Health Nurses


MedFlight/Coast Guard

Funeral Home




Sheriff’s Department

